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Dear legislators:  

 

I am writing to implore you to support HB 2005, which would help save lives by 

making undetectable and untraceable firearms that don't go through a background 

check illegal.  

 

It is unconscionable that Oregon currently has now laws restricting these "ghost 

guns." I was terrified to read that last year, the home of a man in Salem was raided 

by federal officials and 68 ghost guns were discovered.  

 

It is unthinkable that we send our children to school every day terrified they won't 

come home and subjected to routine gun drills. We cannot accept this as normal. It's 

not normal, it's not acceptable, and it must stop with us. Please do your part.  

 

With respect and thanks for your work,  

Katie Clark Alsadder 

Hillsboro resident, mother & wife of a hunter  


